Edward Dugger, Jr. Military Lodge No. 123
3922 Cooper Tree Court
Dayton, Ohio 45424

March 11, 2025

Dear Student:

The Edward Dugger, Jr., Military Lodge No. 123, is pleased to offer its scholarship program for the
2025 academic year. This program is for selected high school graduating seniors who have
demonstrated the ability to profit from higher education but have a financial need in order to further
their education at a technical institution, college or university.

Our selection committee will evaluate your application for academic achievement, financial need,
motivation, leadership ability, and other pertinent characteristics that we believe would be of help to
us in making our selection.

It is very important that the application be completed fully. Also, the application must be signed by
you and your parent/guardian, and forwarded to your advisor, counselor or Principal for their
evaluation and a transcript. The completed form must be received at the above address by the Lodge
committee, no later than June 7, 2025.

Very truly yours,

Joseph E. Toliver, Jr.

Joseph E. Toliver, Jr., Past Master



